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Fermanagh and Omagh District Council 
Fermanagh and Omagh Policing and Community Safety Partnership 

 
Meeting minutes of the Fermanagh and Omagh Policing and Community Safety Partnership 
meeting held on Friday 25 February at 10.30 am via MS Teams 

Present: Councillors 
Keith Elliott (Chairperson), Barry McElduff, and Thomas O’Reilly. 
 
Independent Members 
Vida Lake, Maria Thompson, and Bernie McCrory. 
 
Designated Members 
T/Superintendent Robert McGowan (PSNI). 

 
Apologies: 

 
Monica Coyle (Vice Chairperson), Norman Kirkpatrick, Margaret McCrory, 
Podge McKeon (NIFRS), Helen Hicks (NIHE), Paul Devlin (PBNI), Sinead 
Dolan (JYA). 

 
In attendance: 

 
Carol Follis (PCSP Manager).  

PCSP 75/21 Welcome and Apologies 
The PCSP Manager welcomed everyone to the meeting and explained that 
the meeting had been reconvened to deal with a specific item of business 
not covered in the PCSP meeting Tuesday 22 February and which needed 
attention to comply with a deadline of 1 March 2022. 

PCSP 76/21 PCSP Action Plan 2022-2023 
The PCSP Manager informed Members that as had been communicated 
previously the Joint Committee had advised that a 2% budget reduction 
would be enforced for 2022-2023 budget allocation. This would reduce the 
budget allocation for Fermanagh and Omagh PCSP by £6,0287.96 from 
£301,448 to £295,419.04. It was suggested that this reduction be taken from 
the £36,000 allocated to ASB diversionary activity. The rationale being that a 
recent grant call had resulted in eight applications of which following 
assessment two were funded at a value of £3,800. Proposed by Thomas 
O’Reilly and seconded by Bernie McCrory. 
Recommended: 

 That the revised PCSP Action Plan 2022-2023 be submitted to the 
Joint Committee. 

 RISING:  
The Committee rose at 11 am.   

 


